Ed Bostock

From: Isobel Thompson on behalf of Licensing

Sent: 05 December 2017 13:04

To: Louise Faulkner

Subject: FW: Temporary Event Notice Objection - 17th March 2018
Attachments: APPLICATION.PDF; APPLICATION.PDF

From: O'Connell Martin

Sent: 05 December 2017 12:53

To: Licensing <licensing@northampton.gov.uk>

Cc: Stevens Chris

Subject: Temporary Event Notice Objection - 17th March 2018

Dear NBC Licensing

On behalf of the Chief Constable of Northamptonshire Police, Simon Edens, | wish to object to the two temporary
events application in relation The Swan and Helmet in Grove Rd Northampton and the surrounding streets for a St
Patrick’s Day event on 17" March 2018. The reason for my objection is that on the basis of the applications it is not
possible for us to properly risk assess the event proposed against the four licensing objectives based upon the
information provided. Requests to the applicant have been made for further information including a full event
management plan but until that can be seen and reviewed then | place this objection in the spirit of keeping people
safe.

Regards

Martin O’Connell
PS 1031 - Licensing Sergeant

Police Licensing Dept.
15t Floor

The Guildhall

St Giles Square
Northampton

NN1 1DE

Tel 101 Ext (outside Northamptonshire call 03000 111 222)
Mobile Mobex
Email

SPEAK QUT AGAINST

CHILD SEXUAL EXPLOITATION

Recognise the signs and speak out  SAY SOMETHING IF YOU SEE SOMETHING

Contact the

Morthamptonshire Police 101 or 999 in an emergency m
il 0300 126 1000 o northamptonshirescb.org.uk/cse oo

Team on



NORTHAMPTONSHIRE POLICE - Visit us at http://www.northants.police.uk

This message may contain privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, unauthorised use or
disclosure may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately.

The information contained in this e-mail, and in your reply, may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act
2000 or other legislation and confidentiality cannot be guaranteed. Opinions expressed in this email may not be official policy.
Northamptonshire Police monitors Internet and email activity. Help the environment. Only print this email if absolutely
necessary.



